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Maria Regina Council 12533 

 
Desk of the Grand Knight 

 
 
 

 
Sept 1, 2023 
 
 
My Brother Knights, 
 

I would like to start by hoping all my brothers and their families had 
a great summer.  I hope that by now all summer vacations are over with 
great memories of them.  The kids, grandkids, nieces and nephews either 
are off to a new life in college or prepared for a new school year. 

 
I would like to thank those brothers and their wives who came to the 

saying of the rosary for blessed Michael McGivney in front of the grotto 
on August 11.  It was a spiritual experience and we were led by our Chap-
lain Fr Ignatius and were joined by members of the Rosarians. 

I would like to thank our brother PGK PFN Frank Cox for running 
a very successful fishing trip this past August 19.  Four thousand dollars 
was raised for the Maria Regina Food Bank and I am sure they can des-
perately use it in these troubling times. 

 
We have a busy month coming up this September and I hope as 

many members can attend as many events as possible to show support for 
our council.  I have been in contact with the Maria Regina School princi-
pal and he is looking forward to having us in cooperative events with 
them.  More to come on this. 

  
  
          Continued   



 

   
Also in September brings us the return of our monthly Knights mass, 

third Sunday (the 19th) at   9:00 AM and we will return to doing church drives 
at that mass as well.  I hope to have a good turnout at these masses as they are 
said for us and gives us recognition with the parishioners of Maria Regina 
Church. After this mass, I would like us to gather in front of the new church 
sign on the rectory lawn for a few pictures for the newsletter and the church 
bulletin. 

We are in the C&B book sales time now and I hope all members either 
can buy or can sell C&B books for the Knights.  I would like to make this year 
our top selling year for our Council. We will have several opportunities to sell 
them at our church and at the Massapequa Street festival on September 24. 

 
In closing, I look forward to your support of my executive board and me 

as we continue to make this council the exceptional one that it is. 
 

 
Thomas Pfeiffer 
Grand Knight, Maria Regina Council 12533 
 
Mobile: (516) 695-1742 
Email: bajatmp1025@gmail.com 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



   

  

   
 
 

Brother Knights, 
   
As the summer come to a close and the weather cools down, I am 
hoping you are well rested and ready to do some good work for our 
community and the Council. We have a busy month ahead and we 
would like to see a strong attendance at our first Council meeting 
on Sept 7.   
 
The Annual Soccer Challenge will be held on Thursday, 9/14 head-
ed by Alan Valente. Please come down and help Al organize the 
boys and girls. 
 
Our Monthly Mass will start back up on Sept 17. We are also going 
to have the honor of speaking at the masses Saturday evening and 
each mass that Sunday. These short speeches are primarily to 
bring in new members. As the Deputy Grand Knight one of my pri-
mary duties is new membership and member retention. For those 
of you who want to share your experience for a minute or two 
please call my cell. We will also be outside selling C&B and signing 
up new members. Please make every effort to come attend one of 
the masses. 
We will also have a booth at the Sons of Italy Feast on Broadway, 
Sept 24 starting at 11AM. Wear your Shirt and help with C&B! 
  
 
   

         Continued 
  
 



 
 The food pantry will be in need of provisions and we will be 
setting up again in front of the supermarkets to re-stock their 
shelves for those in need. Please make every effort to sign up 
for an hour or so and wear your K of C shirt. 
Please make every effort to sign up for these activities and help 
our community. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Deputy Grand Knight, SK Jim Dolan 
Maria Regina Council 12533 
M: (516) 477-8713 

 
 
  



 

Brothers, 
 We will need help in setting up and cleanup afterwards 
if you can come down a little earlier to set up and help 
with the clean up afterwards it would greatly appreci-
ated.                                                         Thank You, 



 
 











    FISHING TRIP 2023     
 
 

 On August 19th our Council held it’s an-
nual fishing trip lead by PGK Frank Cox.  
There was a lot of fun and good times had 
by all. 
 Due to everyone’s generosity there was  
$4000.00 raised for our Church Food Pan-
try. 
Thank You all and a Special Thanks to  
Frank Cox, PGK4eva 



    
 

                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 



 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

  



            Sick and Distress   
 

  If you hear of a Brother or family member that is sick or should              
anyone hear of the death of a Brother Knight  please notify our Sick 
and Distressed  personnel. 
 
  GK  Tom Pfeiffer  or   PGK John Raymond 
    516-695-1742         516-578-2726 
 
          

                          
 
 
 
 

                   
              
                     MONTHLY MASS  
                 SEPTEMBER 17TH, 2023 
         MARIA REGINA CHURCH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 All information for the calendar events are within the newsletter. 
The Broadway Feast on the 24th starts at 11AM. The location as yet 
been determined. You will be advised. 
Council Meetings held at Amvet’s starting at 8PM. 
Executive Board, 7:30PM, Maria Regina Conference room. 
Monthly Mass 9/17, 9AM, Maria Regina Church. 
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   October:  
 
10/04   Executive Board Meeting 
 
10/05  Council Meeting 
 
10/07  Rosary Walk (10/08 Rain Date) 
 
10/15  Monthly Mass 
 
10/19  Council Meeting 
 
Please save the dates details will be  
October’s Newsletter. 


